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AMDA has been supporting to the high school students living 

in Tohoku region, where the number of lives has been 

impacted by Japan Earthquake and Tsunami on 11 March 

2011. AMDA International Scholarship Program has started 

in March 2011 and 274 students of 8 schools have received 

the scholarship in the past three years. Each student receives 

15,000yen (about 147USD) per month until she/he graduates 

high school. 

 

Breakdown of Scholarship Recipients: 

 Year  Number of students 

2011 86 

2012 101 

2013 66 

2014 21 

We will add more students for 

the year of 2014. 

Total 274 

 

We are happy to announce that 45 students graduated from their high schools in March 2014 and go 

on to higher education to become a medical professional. Thanks to the warm support from our 

donors, we are able to decide to add more recipients for the year of 2014. We are in the process of 

choosing more scholarship recipients for this year. 

 

Letter from a recipient who was graduated from the high school in March 2014: 

I have received AMDA International Scholarship in Japanese Fiscal Year 2012 and 2013. 

Thanks to the support, I was graduated from the high school in March 2014. I leave home and 

started studying at a nursing school in April 2014. I will try my best to be a nurse in the future. I 

would like to thank you for the support extended to me during my study during high school. 

Charity Concert to support Tohoku 

(March 2014) 


